
"Progress is impossible without change, and those who cannot change their minds cannot change anything.” [George Bernard Shaw] 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In this edition: 
 
 Notification: RC4 Stream Cipher Deactivation 

 
 

 
 

 

Welcome to the September 2016 Newsletter! 
 

IATA Customer Service: 
www.iata.org/cs 

 
Reminder 

 
Notification: RC4 Stream Cipher Deactivation 

(BSPlink sFTP Account Users) 
 

RFC 4253 advises against using the RC4 (Arcfour) 
stream cipher due to an issue with weak keys. 
Consequently, in order to comply with the industry 
standards for encryption and certificates, on 1

st
 September 

2016, Accelya has disabledthe RC4 stream cipher from their 
sFTP server. 
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